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19th February 2018 

 

To the Parent/Carers of children in Pine, Willow, Horse Chestnut & Oak classes 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Visit from Lotus Learners : Friday 23rd February 2018 

 

On Friday we are having very special workshops with Lotus Learners to celebrate 

Chinese New Year.  Workshops will include learning some Chinese words, Chinese 

calligraphy, crafts and playing games. In line with a Chinese New Year custom, the 

children will also receive a red envelope containing something special! 

 

We are sure this will be an interesting and informative workshop for your child 

celebrating our work on the Chinese New Year.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £2.50 towards the cost of the workshop.  

We would encourage you to pay online, please logon to ParentPay at 

www.parentpay.com .   If paying by cash, please send £2.50 in an envelope marked 

with your child’s name and class; please do not give loose change to the class 

teacher.  Thank you.   

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Ann Wheatcroft 

Headteacher 
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